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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

August 24, 2021 

 Morning Assembly 

                                                           August 29, 2021 

Emblem Handout:  Tom McNeely                 
 
Usher:     Tom McNeely 
 
Opening Prayer: Richard Walker 
   
Worship Leader:  Carson Henley/ 
   Alex Guerra 
    
Communion Preside:  Tom Winnell 
  
Contribution Tally:  T & J Winnell 
 
Closing Prayer: Chris Morris  
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams  
    PowerPoint:    
  
    
Usher volunteers needed, please contact 

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday August 22, 2021 

Attendance:     66   

Contribution: $3,075.00 

John Shuman hospitalized with COVID 

 

Nathan Summers hospitalized with COVID 

 

Michelle (Hall) and Isa Kirkland recovering from COVID 

 

Ladies Book Club     August 24       TODAY 

Widows & Widowers Brunch    August 28                     

Pine Grove CofC 

Stuffed Animal Drive — 300 by    September 6    

         

Walkers are Leaving 

Sunday AM Bible Classes 

Remember In Prayer 

Contribution and Attendance 

Stephen announced on Sunday that he 
will be leaving Kanawha City around the 
end of September to be the minister at 
the Church of Christ in Bowling Green, 
Kentucky.  He, Erika, Avery and Macy 
will be missed a great deal!  We are 
grateful we were able to get to know 
them during the 6+ years they have 
worked here. 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 

Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Daily Bible Reading 

Monday, August 23 - Galatians 4 

Tuesday, August 24 - Galatians 5 

Wednesday, August 25 - Galatians 6 

Thursday, August 26 - Ephesians 1 

Friday, August 27 - Ephesians 2 

Monday, August 30 - Ephesians 3 

Important Dates 

Our Sunday Morning Bible Classes 

have started again. There is an adult 

class taught by Richard Walker and 

children’s classes.  All classes start 

at 9:30 am and will end at 10:15 am.  

Church service will continue to start 

at 10:30 am.   

We are pleased to get back to our 

Bible study and hope to see everyone there. 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 

Ladies Book Club 

PWe have been given the opportunity of serving Jesus 

by helping a child at Women’s and Children’s Hospital. 

STUFFED ANIMAL DRIVE 

We are collecting NEW STUFFED  ANIMALS to be used 

by the counseling center at CAMC Women and Chil-

dren’s Hospital.  These counselors work and minister 

with children who have faced various 

levels of abuse.  As a symbol of ac-

complishment and hope,    children 

are given a stuffed animal upon com-

pletion of the counseling program.  

Right now the center is running low 

on stuffed animals and has asked if 

we could help. 

Please note that the stuffed animals need to be NEW 

and not any kind of a toy.  Stuffed animals can be 

brought to the building for donation. 

Stephen has suggested that we try to provide 300 of the 

600 animals that are needed each year by Labor Day 

(September 6).  As of now, we have contributed         

approximately 225 animals. 

The Ladies Book Club will meet 

on Tuesday, August 24, at 6:00 

pm. 

We will be meeting IN PERSON at 

O’Charley’s Restaurant located in 

the Trace Fork Shopping Area, 

South Charleston.  The book selection for this 

month’s discussion is  Save Your Breath  by 

Melinda Leigh. 

As always, everyone is welcome to join us. 

Serve the Lord 

If you wish to stop receiving these newsletters, please reply back to sender  (office@kccofc.org) with word   

REMOVE in subject line. 

Jordan and Cinda Rinard 

190 Wilson Drive     Apt 4 

Xenia, OH 45385 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BIBLE CLASSES: 

Preschool/Kindergarten  

     Danene Hartley and Jan Winnell 

1st Grade through 3rd Grade 

     Shirley Denham and Lynne Himelrick 

4th Grade through 6th Grade 

     Alex and Tori Guerra 

Teens      Stephen Walker 

Adults      Richard Walker 

New Address 

   and TEACHERS!   

   and PARENTS! 


